
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Transport should be an area of high priority for reduction in carbon 
emisions for the EU. 
I urge the EU to look for ways not just of making cars less polluting 
but of reducing the amount of traffic on the roads.  In the short term, 
a big investment in public transport is key to achieving this; people 
cannot use their cars less if there is no alternative.  In the longer 
term, the focus needs to be on the planning policy decisions that would 
mean that people do not need to drive so much - eg more school buses, 
supermarkets where people live, etc.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Sheila von Rimscha 
 
8 Jun 2007 
 
 
 


